

University Council

Via: university.council@eur.nl

Date

04-03-2024

Subject

Response to 38705 Code of Conduct for Elections Erasmus University Rotterdam

Our reference

CvB/275781/EB/RP

Your reference

UR/RA/38705

Page

1/1

Enclosure

-

Department

Executive Board

Visiting address

Burgemeester Oudlaan 50 Erasmus Building A2-06

Postal address

P.O. Box 1738 3000 DR Rotterdam The Netherlands

T +31 10 408 1754 E cvb@eur.nl W www.eur.nl/English Dear members of the University Council,

The Executive Board would like to thank the members of the University Council for their advice regarding the Code of Conduct for the Elections Erasmus University Rotterdam (hereafter: Code of Conduct). The concerns raised regarding the complaint procedure related to violations of the Code of Conduct will be investigated in cooperation with our legal department. These concerns will also be included in discussions with the presidium and University Council about the new KRUR.

The Executive Board would also formally like to emphasize the importance and necessity of mutual respect during the campaign and election period.

The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam,

Prof.dr. H. Brinksma President

